
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Year 13 Leavers  

 

Firstly, we wish to take this opportunity to say thank you to everyone who has been involved 

with the Fitness Centre this year, whether as part of a team’s strength and conditioning 

session or as an individual participant. There is no doubt that we have one of the best 

facilities in the country, but it is you that makes it the success that it is. 

 

We hope that you continue to be involved in sport and maintain good health and fitness. We 

would like to do our part to help you, so as part of continuing to build our SKC fitness 

community we now offer an Old Collegian Fitness Centre membership.  If you would like to 

continue to use this great facility into the new year, please contact me, Brad Ramsey by my 

email brad.ramsey@saintkentigern.com or in the Fitness Centre to organise your Old 

Collegian membership for 2022.   

 

Please note that you will not be able to use the Fitness Centre past December 31st of your 

graduating year, unless you have signed up for the Old Collegian Fitness Centre 

membership. From the 1st of January 2022, to comply with the current Ministry of Health 

guidelines all Old Collegian Members must provide their vaccination passport to enter the 

facility. You can send a copy directly to me as part of you sign up process, or a copy can be 

scanned upon your first visit in 2022, these digital copies will be kept with your membership 

form and will be stored securely in accordance with our privacy guidelines. 

 

All the very best for your examinations and life beyond the gates of Saint Kentigern.  

  

Kind regards 

Saint Kentigern College Fitness Centre Team 
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